


1. Elusive Committee Inquiry Working Gro up spokesperson Melinda Weil announced 
that some of the seven shared governance committees they examined are meeting 
irregularly. The subcommittees will be referred to their parent committees for further 
review. 

2. Communications Working Group spokesperson John Odell reported on 
improvements planned by the College Communications Committee. Now that the 
Working Group has encouraged more shared governance committees to submit their 
minutes,  City Currents editor Steve Kech is considering publishing two editions,  one 
with news and one with minutes.  

3. The issues brought up by the idea of the Academy for Student Success are now being 
discussed in the Basic Skills Committee. Discussion ensued about the relationship 
between the Basic Skills Committee and the Noncredit Issues Committee. 

4. Council applauded the work of the three Working Groups.  

VII.  New Business 
A. Discussion of the Academic Senate for California Community Colleges (ASCCC) 2005 

Spring Plenary 
1. 
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